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January 2019  
Wednesday January 9th  

New Parent Information Meeting for 

EKOLogy Program 

6:30 – 7:30 

Friday January 11th   

Hot Lunch 

Friday January 11th   

Pajama and Movie Day 

1:30 – 2:25 

Monday January 14th  

Registration for 2019-2020  

School Year Begins 

8:00 am 

February 2019  
Monday February 18th 

Family Day  

 Schools Not In Session 

Friday February 22nd  

Professional Development Day 

Schools Not in Session 

 

 

 

 

EAST KENSINGTON     

ELEMENTARY 
 

2795 – 184th Street, Surrey, BC V3Z 9V2 
Phone:  (604) 541-1257  Fax:  (604) 531-4180   

Courier #018 
www.surreyschools.ca/schools/eastkensington 

 
Principal:  Mr. Chris Baldry 

Vice Principal:  Ms. Keri Stanger 
 

 
Welcome back! We hope you had a restful and 
enjoyable Christmas Break with family and 
friends!  2019 has arrived and we feel it will be 
a great year for our EKOLogy Program! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EKOLogy  

 

EKOLogy Information Meeting 

Parents interested in enrolling their students in grades K-

5 in our outdoor learning program for next year are 

invited to our info meeting TONIGHT, January 9, from 

6:30-7:30 pm in the gym. 

Parents of children already attending the school are 

welcome to come out and share information with 

prospective parents. 

 

FOOD BANK 

We will be collecting cash or cheque donations to the 

food bank this week and next. We are collecting 

donations until Friday, January 18.  

Any and all donations are welcome and appreciated! 

Cheques should be made out to the Surrey Food Bank.   

Thank you!! 

 

 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/eastkensington


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please 
visit campaigns.mabelslabels.com 
and search for our school name to 
place your order and support our 

fundraiser 
 

Mabel’s Labels are personalized, 
peel & stick, super-durable labels 
that safely go in the laundry, 
dishwasher and microwave. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LOST AND FOUND 

Please check out the items from the lost and found on 

display in front of the office. Any unclaimed items will be 

donated to the clothing bin outside our school next week.  

Thank you to Doug Isaac for laundering and sorting 

everything for us! 

Just a little reminder that labeling your child’s clothing 

is a great way to have items returned when they are lost.  

Our EK PAC has an ongoing fundraiser through Mabel’s 

Labels for ordering clothing labels. Have a look – they are 

a great way to recover clothing, water bottles etc. and 

our school gets 20% back from every order! 

 

Hot Lunch, Pyjama and Movie Day 

We have rescheduled Hot Lunch (for those who had 

ordered for December) and Pyjama Day for this Friday, 

January 11th.  

We will show a short movie in the gym at 1:30 pm. 

Parents and siblings are welcome to wear PJ’s and bring 

a blanket to sit on to watch the movie with us.  
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Registration for all new students 

(Kindergarten to grade 5) for the 2019-2020 

year begins on Monday January 14th at 8:00 

am.  Registration is on a first come, first 

served basis. 

Current families who have a child starting 

kindergarten in September of 2019 have 

priority registration during the week of 

January 7th to the 11th.  After this date, 

they will not have priority. 

The following original documents are required at the school 

when registering:  

1. Proof of birth date for the student (birth certificate or 

passport);  

2. Proof of guardianship (as shown on the child’s birth certificate, 

or other appropriate legal documentation such as landed 

immigrant document or guardianship order);  

3. Proof of citizenship for both the parent and student (Canadian 

birth certificate, citizenship card, passport, landed immigrant 

document, permanent resident card, enhanced driver’s license or 

enhanced identification card);  

4. Proof of residence (e.g., ordinarily resident) of 

parent/guardian in B.C.:   

a. BC driver’s license, BC Services Card, BCID or BC Care Card of 

parent/legal guardian; or   

b. A combination of other supporting documentation such as 

ownership/long-term lease of dwelling, vehicle registration, 

employment records, Canadian income tax record, etc.    

5. Proof of living address (purchase or rental agreement, utility 

bill, driver’s license, etc.).  

Documents which are helpful, but not required to register:  

• Health documents (BC Care Card, immunization records, 

medical condition information);  

• Educational background (report cards). 

We welcome all new students and we are pleased to assist in 

any way we can.  If you have further questions, please contact 

the school at (604) 541-1257.  



    

 


